
Appendix 2  
 

Consultation 
 
Throughout June and July 2022, the Planning team will carry out consultations on 
the draft strategic plan.  The consultation will involve the groups listed below, as well 
as other partnerships networks and key individual.  Focus will be given to offering a 
range of engagement methods including the use of digital platforms to extend the 
reach to Moray’s citizens 
 

Initial Consultation groups to include: 

• Locality planning groups  
• Patient participation groups  
• Service user & carers group  
• Community Planning Partnership  
• Elected members  
• Public health  
• 3rd sector community groups and existing networks 

• General Public – Via 4 drop-in sessions at libraries (TBC)  

For those people who are not able to attend a meeting in person or virtual, there 
will be an option to feedback via support from Morays Public Engagement Officer.   

Questions 

The consultation will seek to gather answers to the questions below;  

1. Do you feel the partnerships strategic priorities are the right ones?  
2. Does the Plan address what is important to you?  
3. Do you think there is anything missing from the Plan? If so, what? 
4. Do you have any other comments?  

 


